
                                                                                    

Friday 15th July 2022 
 

 

 An Amber warning has been issued by the Met Office for extreme heat from Sunday to and including 
Tuesday next week. We will be encouraging all children to stay hydrated and will make sure that there 
is sufficient shade at break and lunchtimes. Please send children into school with sun hats and having 
had sun cream already applied and a chilled bottle of water. 
 

 All clubs finish this week. There will not be any clubs on next week.  We will notify you in the first week 
back about clubs starting in the Autumn Term. 

 

 A reminder that we have lots of pre-loved clothing in the school office (we will leave outside whilst the 
weather is fine).  Donations welcome, but not essential. There is an honest box in the office!  Pop in 
and have a look - with children growing so quickly, why buy new when you can have good quality pre-
loved school uniform?  Any non-logo clothing remaining at the end of term will be donate to charity so 
please grab yourself a bargain! 
 

 Lost property will be left on tables in KS2 playground next week for you to rummage through and 
collect your lost items.  (For Reception and Year 1, teachers manage this).  Please also remind your 
children to take home all their property (lunch boxes, water bottles) for the summer! 

 

 REMINDER please check Parent Pay and bring your account up to date for payments of trips and 
dinner money before the end of term.  Any refunds such as Year 6 lunch balances will be processed 
next week. 

 

 REMINDER please return the slips sent home with school reports last week. 
 

 On Wednesday 20th July at 2.45pm we will be officially opening the new ‘Reading Hut’. Parents are 
welcome to join us if you are available.  A special thank you to FOH for funding the hut, to those 
parents who painted it and to Sarah Boniface who has painted a fabulous reading tree inside, not 
forgetting Mr McEntee for building the bookshelves and Mrs P’s for organising everything! 

 

 Year 6 parents are invited to see their children share some of their talents at a special leaver’s 
assembly on Thursday 21st July. There will be performances at 9.15am and at 2pm. 

 

 Please ensure you email admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  rather than other office staff directly as Mrs 
Tregilgas and Mrs Williams work part-time and their emails are not monitored.  The admin email is a 
shared email monitored by all office staff. 

Important dates 

18/07/22 – Y6 parents invited to 
Bible Explorers Assembly 

20/07/22 Reading Hut Official 
Opening 2.45pm 

21/07/22 Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly 9.15am and 2pm 

School closes Friday 22nd July @ 
2pm 

School re-opens Monday 5th 
September 8.55am 

Min Y Don Year 6 : 12th – 16th 
September 2022 

 

School contact details:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  Tel: 01928722991 please only email your child’s 

class teacher directly if it is related to their performance; class/homework or you have any concerns.  For all 

other correspondence including absence requests, please contact the school office. 

Useful forms: Absence request form  Administering Medicine consent 

A reminder, please do not share photos/videos you have taken of schoolchildren on social media.  School 
take care to ensure we only share picture where we have parental permissions in place!  Any photos/videos 
you take are solely for private use.   
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